

## **TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL**

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Amy Harvey, Town Clerk's Office

FROM: Phil Post, Chairman, Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Appointments to the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board

DATE: October 22, 2009

As a result of resignations, the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board has two vacancies for residential representatives. The Board met on September 22, 2009 and unanimously supported the appointment of the people listed below to the Stormwater Advisory Board.

Appointment: Representing: Term:

Jan Kyle Spivey Residential property owners June 30, 2010 (replacing Rick Williams)

Terry Crook Residential property owners June 30, 2012 (replacing Phil Berke)

The Board respectfully requests that the Town Council consider these recommendations for appointment to the Stormwater Advisory Board.